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The climate crisis is such that there should be zero increase in flights. The possibility of non polluting fuel is zero.

The reason for this planning application is for financial gain with utter disregard to the damage it will do to the climate and
to the poorer nations who cannot cope with the rising sea levels.

No extra flights are needed.

Air and noise pollution caused by the aviation industry should all be reduced, not increased.



